

December 1, 2022

Doug Lychak	

Dear Mr. Lychak:

On behalf of the Regional District of Okanagan-Similkameen (RDOS), I would like to recognize you for your service on the Area "D" Okanagan Falls Parks and Recreation Commission.

Volunteers play a critical role in building healthy and cohesive communities in the South Okanagan-Similkameen region. When volunteers such as yourself contribute their time, expertise, and passion everyone benefits.

Thank you for your dedication to your community. Your contributions to the Commission were integral to making Okanagan Falls a better community for everyone and are deeply appreciated.

Yours truly,

Mark Pendergraft, Chair

Regional District of Okanagan-Similkameen